




From: Nancy Aylward Nancy@powersweeping.com
Subject: A Message from the Millennium Companies

Date: March 30, 2020 at 5:29 PM
To: Bethany Aylward Bethany@powersweeping.com

To our valued customers
 
We’re checking in today to let you know our sweeping and portering teams are out
day and night cleaning your lots.    We’re finding extraordinary amounts of litter and
debris – face masks, sanitizing wipes and other litter strewn around the lots at each
visit;   this is not typical – and it’s not letting up.  It’s a challenge to keep up with the
volume, and we want you to know we are committed to keeping the sites in the best
condition possible during this difficult time.
 
Best regards,
 
Millennium Companies
P.O.  Box 383
Medford, MA  02155
www.powersweeping.com       

"One source for all of
your maintenance needs"
Practice social distancing
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